
 
 

 
 

 
Friday 5th July 
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 
 
It was so lovely to welcome you and your families on Monday evening and to embark on your child’s journey 
here at Hagley Catholic High School. We do hope that you found the evening both informative and useful. As 
promised, please find below the link to the presentation from Mr Hodgson and myself:  
 
Induction Evening Presentation 2024.pdf (hagleyrc.worcs.sch.uk) 
 
It was particularly lovely to welcome the students themselves on Wednesday for their Induction Day. 
Although it is a day of both nervousness and excitement, from the moment they arrived all students behaved 
beautifully and with a positive, resilient and enthusiastic attitude. They were all a credit to your as their 
parents / carers, as well as to their primary schools.  
 
They spent the day largely in their Tutor Groups doing a variety of activities and starting to learn how to 
become ‘secondary ready’ and understanding our culture of being a POWERful Hagley student.  
 
We finished the day with a beautiful and uplifting Prayer Service, and it was joy to see such smiles on their 
faces. We do very much hope they enjoyed the day and that they came home a little less nervous and more 
excited.  
 
I will be in touch before we break up for the summer but in the meantime if you have any questions or queries 
you would like to discuss with me, please do not hesitate to contact me via email: 
 
limrie@emmausmac.com 
 
As we closed the day on Wednesday, I wished all the children the very best for their final couple of weeks of 
primary school and to treasure these moments as they close this chapter in their education, ready to join our 
Hagley family. 
 
 
Yours sincerely,         

 

L. Imrie 
Mrs L. Imrie  
Head of Year 7 & Transition 
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